
Help Improve Access to
Support for Caregivers of

Children with ADHD

What do I need to do?
Take 10-15 minutes to review consent and fill out a confidential online form
If you qualify, meet me online to discuss your impressions of a digital resource
and whether it could be helpful to you 

How will I know if I'm eligible?
If you are a caregiver of a child diagnosed with ADHD, you could be eligible
A series of questions will help determine your fit for the study

What do I get for participating?
You have the opportunity to contribute to research intended to help improve
access to care specific to the ADHD community
You will receive a small token of our thanks - a $15

        grocery gift card

To learn more about the research and decide
whether you want to participate in the study,

please copy this link into your browser and then
enter the code or scan the QR code

For more information contact:
Shelly Buckingham 
(shelly.buckingham@mail.utoronto.ca)
or call (905-809-2245)(RIS Protocol #: 47476)

or

https://redcap.utoronto.ca/surveys/
Enter code: HFLNFCREM
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